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DATE: September 3, 2021 
 
TO: ALL STAFF MEMBERS, STUDENTS AND PARENTS 
 
FROM: Peter Fusco 
Director of Facilities 
 
RE: NOTIFICATION OF ASBESTOS REINSPECTION 
 
Please be advised that the three-year asbestos re-inspection was completed in October of 
2020 and reported to the State of Connecticut Department of Health Services. It is 
complete and in conformance with the AHERA requirements. The new three-year update 
will be complete by October 2020 and that report will be forwarded to the State 
Department of Health Services. 
 
A report of this inspection and the required Asbestos Management Plan is in the custody 
of the school principal and kept in the principal’s office. 
All areas that contain asbestos are identified in this plan and will continue to be 
periodically inspected as described in the plan. This inspection is to be done every six 
months. 
 
Copies of all the schools’ plans are available at the Facilities Office for your review at any time 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
The Bristol School System maintenance and custodial employees are aware of the 
existence of these materials and are trained in their proper care and maintenance. 
If you have any questions about this report, please feel free to contact Peter Fusco at 860- 
584-7097 at any time. He is our asbestos coordinator for the Bristol Public School 
system. 
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